
 

 
 
 

March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

In June, your child will be taking the national Phonics Screening Check. 

The purpose of this check is to ensure children are on track with their 

word reading. The check will consist of reading 20 real words and 20 

alien words.  

 

You are invited to an information session on Wednesday 2nd April. After 

you drop your child off at school, please come to the main reception. 

The session will begin at 8.50 am. 
 

Please let your child’s teacher know if you are unable to attend and 

would like to collect the practice resources. 
 

Kind regards,  
 

 

Miss Bradshaw 

Phonics and Reading Lead 

 
 


